
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
I hope you have all had a wonderful holiday break. We have missed you all and are 
looking forward to seeing you all back on Monday. When we return, there will be a little 
less than three weeks left in the second quarter. This is a great time to refocus and make 
sure that we are on track to finish the school year strong. I encourage you to take a few 
minutes this week and look over your child’s progress with them and see where they can 
strengthen and make improvements.   
 
Our school spelling bee will begin next Thursday. ELA teachers have more information 
for students.  
 
Basketball and cheerleaders will have a game at home against Kiser Middle on Thursday. 
Wrestling will have a meet on Thursday at Kiser Middle.  
 
That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 
 
Go Tigers! 


